From: Paul Santana

To: secretary@resources.ca.gov; Lisa.Mangat@parks.ca.gov; Mat.Fuzie@parks.ca.gov;
John.Ainsworth@coastal.ca.gov; info@slocleanair.org; jim@oceanodunes.org

Subject: APCD and State Parks agreement to close the Dunes of Pismo

Date: Friday, March 16, 2018 12:35:10 PM

Our families have been traveling to Pismo beach since the 70’s and have enjoyed every trip
there. We now have a motorhome and stay in the RV park, and bring our Jeep down to enjoy
the dunes. We enjoy the many great and fun restaurants in the area and our kids and grandkids
join us too.

I strongly believe in proper resource management and expect our state and federal
administrators to help in protecting these resources for the next generations. | was informed
about a recent agreement to limit or eliminate the vehicular access to the dunes and beach
between the State Parks and the APCD. | have not seen any of the data that would justify this
direction and question what data you do have to allow the closing of this unique family fun
area.

If it is conclusive with true science-based data, please make it available, if not, can you please
try to stop the closures until the

conclusive data is presented.

Thank you for your efforts.

Paul Santana
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